



The Head Teacher writes...

What an amazing sight!

The school hall filled on a Saturday morning. What was going on?

Last Saturday we held our first ever 'new style' Open Morning, using the fun-filled stories of Roald Dahl as our inspiration. Staff prepared a variety of activities for pupils to enjoy and showcase the wide range of learning opportunities our children can be a part of.



Visitors, old and new, crowded in and enjoyed looking round the school before congregating in the hall for refreshments that had been imaginatively created by our Holroyd Howe team - thank you.

The choir sang some songs from Matilda and Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and a few words were given by Mrs Foulger and our Head Boy and Head Girl, Joshua and Darshani.

Thank you to everyone who came, particularly the pupils who, as ever, did a magnificent job of showing visitors around in their open and honest way! 'Golden Ticket' winners in Monday's assembly were Joshua T (6), Indigo (6) and Sofia Rec).



Year 2 enjoyed a book called Stomp, Dinosaur, Stomp! and were inspired to do some writing and illustrating of their own in the same style. They presented it to an appreciative audience at Monday's Assembly. It has since been suggested that a book is made of all the children's efforts for everyone to enjoy. Watch this space...

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

The school hall was also pretty full on Friday morning when Year 6, Mr Hunter and Mrs Stock hosted a MacMillan Coffee Morning. Thank you to everyone who supported them by providing delicious cakes and by coming along. An incredible £570.00 was raised and a good time was had by all.

A TRUE DAVIDIAN

Last thing on Friday afternoon we received a phone call. Not that unusual you may think. However, this one was special. A member of the public wanted us to know that one of our pupils had been especially polite and helpful on the bus home. Well done to the pupil concerned - a true Davidian, Reliable and Respectful!









Year 4 Visit to Crofton Roman Villa

As part of their study of the Romans in Britain, Year 4, accompanied by Mr Hunter and Mrs Skelton enjoyed a trip this week to our local Roman Villa.

To bring the topic to life in a creative way they were able to use their design skills using mosaic tiles, dress up as Roman soldiers and citizens. Mr Hunter almost looked convincing! Thanks to the parents who kindly transported the class.

Music

We are sorry to inform you that, following a period of illness, Mrs Leach has decided to leave St David's College and will not be returning to school this term. Mrs Leach has been a highly valued member of the teaching staff at St David's for 19 years. We are grateful for the contribution that she has made over the years and we are sorry that she has decided to leave us, but respect and understand her decision.

We wish her well with her future endeavours and look forward to remaining in touch.

UPCOMING DATES

OCTOBER

Tuesday 11th Bromley High Cross Country

Year 5: Astronomy Evening

Friday 14th Calendar photos

U11 St Christopher's Netball

Break up for half-term (Normal finishing time)

Monday 17th – 21st 8 – 6pm Holiday Club

(Bookings close: Thursday 13th)

Monday 31st Return to School

NOVEMBER

Friday 4th Parent Council (Open Meeting)
Friday 11th 9.30am Remembrance Assembly

Year 6 parents invited

Friday 18th 7.30am Children in Need rehearsal

7.00pm Children in Need concert Travelling Books (for one week)

Monday 21st 4 – 8.30pm Parents Evening

DECEMBER

Tuesday 15th

Wednesday 7th Pre-Prep Dress Rehearsal
Thursday 8th Pre-Prep Christmas Play
Friday 9th Pre-Prep Christmas Play
7.00pm Carol Service
(compulsory Year 3 – 6)



PREP SCHOOL INTER-HOUSE SWIMMING GALA at Trinity School FRIDAY 7TH OCTOBER 6 – 8pm

Doors Open: 5.45pm

Admission: £2.50 or £5.00 per family

Please come along and cheer on your House!

Children should bring a bottle of water, towel and wear a t-shirt in their House colour

Wagstaff – Red

Schove – Green

Oak – Blue

Justin - Yellow